
 
 

 

 

 

11 November 2020 

 

 

Letter to parents of year 7-10 Re Free School Meals 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

I am writing to you to outline the arrangements for provision of Free School Meals for your 

child tomorrow, Thursday 12th November, 2020, when the school will be closed.  Your child 

has been reminded to pick up a packed lunch from the school canteen at the end of today.  

This can be refrigerated and consumed by your child the following day.   

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to email the school on 

info@littleilford.org . 

Yours faithfully 

 

Ian Wilson / H Marriott 
Co-Headteachers 
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